[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Norman Nash 
Sent: 31 January 2019 10:50
To: Paul Seckington
Subject: Sibford Ferris proposed development

Dear Mr Seckington

I attach a copy of the letter I sent to Mr Neville on 28th November 2018

I can only add that I have recently visited the Sibford Stores in Sibford Ferris a number of times. On each occasion the queues of traffic passing that area have been very large and there are normally a number of vehicles parked there on both sides of the road, both visiting the Stores and belonging to local residents. An extra number of cars on a daily basis of 50 or more will add enormously to the village traffic problem. A build of the required number of about 7 houses would be acceptable but 25 houses are out of the question.

Yours sincerely

Norman Nash
The Vine House
Sibford Gower

